
            What’s on? 

 

Our school disco is tomorrow!!  It is 

always a great event, we would love to 

see as many children there as possible. 

Assuming it stays dry, entry to the disco 

will be via the small front gate onto the 

playground and from there into the hall. 

Your child should today have brought home a 

letter with more information about the upcoming 

‘Wild Walk’.  On the back of the letter is a 

sponsorship form. 

We would love to smash the total that we raised 

last year as we anticipate the money raised going 

towards an exciting new outdoor space for all the 

children. 

The event will take place on Friday 24th May (the 

last day of this term). 

School lunches 

Over the past couple of weeks, a number of 

families have forgotten to order meals for their 

children.  Don’t forget that you can order meals as 

far in advance as you like, but all meals must be 

booked by midnight on the Thursday before the 

week that they will be taken. 

Please do have check ins with your children about 

what they are enjoying eating and what they are 

not.  If your child doesn’t like potatoes or 

vegetables, their roast dinner will be just a piece 

of meat and a Yorkshire Pudding, if your child 

didn’t like the veggie burger their meal today was 

a roll and some wedges. 

Order now for meals next week. 

Nits and spots! 

Both nits and chicken pox are doing the 

rounds, please keep an eye out for both! 

Please check your child’s hair for nits and treat 

them to stop them spreading to other children. 

Chicken pox often starts with a sore throat… 



 

Year 5 
performance 

Our children in Year 5 

are rehearsing hard for 

their upcoming 

performances to 

parents. 

The afternoon 

performance, that will 

take place on 

Wednesday 22nd May, 

will start at 2:30pm. The 

evening performance, 

that will take place on 

Thursday 23rd May, will 

start at 5:30pm. 

Tickets for the 

performances will be 

sent home with your 

children next week. 

The sun has got his 
hat on! 

Following a Bank Holiday 

of rain, we are now 

experiencing wall to wall 

sunshine! 

Please make sure that 

your children have a 

named hat in school and 

that they come to school 

wearing sun cream. 

Please also make sure that 

your child has a named 

water bottle, filled with 

water. It is hot and thirsty 

work running around for 

an hour at lunchtime. 



 

 

 

 



    

 

Coming up, we're excited for Cogges' Spring Fair on Saturday 11 May celebrating farming and the 

countryside. Enjoy family fun, steam engines, craft activities, face painting, butter making demos 

and welly wanging! The Cotswold Sheep Society are bringing a display of fleeces showcasing the 

history of wool, with spinning and weaving activities – meet their Cotswold ram! Look out for peg 

weaving and have a go at rag rugging with Cogges Craft Team, and chat to Wychwood Forest Trust. 

Children can build a bug hotel, and race ride-on toy tractors. Plant a sunflower seed and enter our 

Cogges Sunflower competition!  

The Big Band in the Barn swings back into town with a night to remember. Join us for a special evening 

of music and vintage glamour, and dance the night away with the Big R Big Band! Vintage dress 

encouraged, summer bar and BBQ.  

Saturday 18 May, 7pm – book ahead.  

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

https://cogges.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ec92ec554cb6f9168b9171662&id=473ff02033&e=d6a555c978

